Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
THE CORRADINO GROUP, INC.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, March 19, 2025, 11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m., FDOT Informational Event 
PLACE: Two G’s Market & Deli at 14500 Okeechobee Road, Fort Pierce, FL 34945. FDOT and consultant staff members will be available to discuss the project and answer questions.
A project information video is available at https://bit.ly/SR70R. Questions or comments may be submitted directly to the project team.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 447653-1-52-01

Project Description: State Road (SR) 70/Okeechobee Road Resurfacing Project from Ideal Holding Road to west of SR 713/Kings Highway in the City of Fort Pierce and Unincorporated St. Lucie County.
The project improvements include milling and resurfacing the existing roadway within the project limits to enhance safety and long-term resiliency; constructing new acceleration lanes on SR 70/Okeechobee Road at select locations to accommodate safe U-Turn movements; widening median left turn lanes on SR 70/Okeechobee Road at South Header Canal Road and Shinn Road for improved traffic operations; converting the intersections of South Header Canal Road and Shinn Road to Restricted Crossing U-Turn (RCUT) Intersections to improve traffic flow and safety by eliminating direct left turns and through traffic movements from side streets; installing illuminated stop signs at Ideal Holding Road and South Header Canal Road to increase visibility and safety; reconstructing existing sidewalk curb ramps throughout the project limits and installing a new 6-foot concrete sidewalk from the Creekside Community to the SR 91/Florida’s Turnpike entrance at SR 713/Kings Highway to enhance safety and connectivity for pedestrians; extending lighting from east of CR 712/Midway Road to east of Shinn Road to boost nighttime visibility; replacing drainage at various locations throughout the project limits to enhance functionality and long-term resiliency; upgrading signage and pavement markings to improve safety, functionality, and traffic operations; and installing rumble strips to enhance safety.
Construction will begin in March 2025 and is estimated to be completed in Spring 2027. The estimated cost is $16.9 million.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: No agenda.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Michael Jacobs — FDOT Project Manager at michael.jacobs@dot.state.fl.us or (772)579-3276
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Samantha Kayser, Community Outreach Specialist, at (772)579-5479 or by email at skayser@corradino.com.
